
Timber Point Elementary School 
200 Timber Point Road, East Islip, New York 11730 

Phone (631)224-2004 Fax (631)581-4078 
www.eischools.org 

 
August 21, 2023 

 
Dear Timber Point Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 
WELCOME BACK! 

 

I sincerely hope you are having a restful and healthy summer. I am extremely excited for this new school year. 
The faculty and staff at Timber Point look forward to welcoming all our new and returning students. 

 
School begins on Wednesday, September 6, 2023. Our school hours are 9:42 a.m. to 3:42 a.m. I am asking for 

http://www.eischools.org/

